EXHIBIT 41

Lauren Hollenbeck

From: Jan Coppola
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 4:09 PM
To: Camas Washougal Post Record; Cialita Keys, Yakama Nation; Clark County Dept of

Environmental Services; Clark County Natural Resources; Clark Public Utilities
(Ismith@clarkpud.com); Cowlitz Tribe; DAHP SEPA Contact (sepa@dahp.wa.gov); David
Jardin; Department of Natural Resources SEPA Center; Emelie McKain; Heidi Rosenberg;
Vancouver-Clark Parks & Recreation; WSDOT SW Region

Subject: Camas Project Based Learning High School SEPA Determination

Attachments: SEPA17-03 CSD Distribution copy.pdf

Attached is a Determination of Non-Significance (DNS) for the Camas School District Project Based
Learning High School (SEPA17-03) for your review and comments.

Request: The applicant is proposing to build a new 89,000 square foot building for a Project Based
Learning High School located on 39.25 acres along with associated parking, bus drop off area and
other general outdoor amenities.

Publication: The publication date for this DNS is Thursday, February 16, 2017. The SEPA comment and
appeal period ends on Thursday, March 2, 2017, at 5:00 p.m.

Comments: may be sent by email to communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us or by standard mail
to the City of Camas SEPA Official, Community Development Department at 616 NE Fourth Avenue,
Camas, WA 98607.

Kind Regards,

Jan Coppola

City of Camas, Community Development
616 NE Fourth Avenue

Camas, WA 98607

(360) 817-7239; Fax (360) 834-1535
jcoppola@cityofcamas.us
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